
RIVERFRONT COMMISSION 

245-0045 

 

Minutes of Meeting 

December 18, 2001 

 

 

Call to Order 

 

The meeting was called to order by Co-Chair, Pat Kennedy at 6:00pm.  Those present 

were: 

      

  Patrick Kennedy  Lenna Watson 

Paul Jones   Walid Bou-Matar   

  Mark Gardner   Richard Gerhardt 

  Bill Findlay  

 

Also present were Bob Cron, Jamie Lummis, Brian Mahoney and Michele Rohrbach.   

 

Approval of Minutes 

 

Dick motioned to approve the minutes.  Paul second.  Motion passed. 

 

Announcements 

 

Beginning work on next grant application process for next Legacy grant cycle.  Partners 

are working on getting project ready for next request.  A few may not have requests. 

 

Old Business 

 

There was no old business. 

 

New Business 

 

There was no new business. 

 

Committee Reports 

 

Fruita Update – Bennett was not present nor did we receive an update prior to the 

meeting. 

 

Palisade Update – John was not present nor did we receive an update prior to the meeting.   

 

Urban Trails Committee –Jamie updated group on workshop.  City approved updated 

UTC Master Plan.  Robert and Jamie updated City Council last night and they will 



approve everything in the 201.  Meeting with Bob Blanchard and Kurt Larsen tomorrow.  

Jamie talked about GVIC’s desire to remove canal banks for the map.  Will work with the 

City staff to work on different standards rather than the current one (only) standard.  Kelly 

Arnold wants to put maintenance under one department.  City has set aside $49,000 for 

UTC projects next year and the RFF has pledged $5,000 to help with canal issues. 

 

Legacy Update – Bob made his comments under announcements. 

 

Soft Path – Mark said there is nothing new to report. 

 

Soft Path II – Bill said Partners crew has gotten excavation done.  Will hire Dowd 

Construction to haul the material in and spread.  Will close trail for a time during the 

week. 

 

Rendering Plant – Paul said property is for sale.  Coldwell Bankers is the listing agent.  

Lenna just gave Paul information from Mesa State about their inherited “pig” property.   

 

Tamarisk Coalition –Walid said not enough members at the December 10
th

 meeting and it 

has been rescheduled for January. 

 

Volunteer Committee – Dusty was unable to attend. 

 

Educational Committee – Gabe was unable to attend. 

 

Trail Maps – Jim was unable to attend. 

 

 

Public Comment 

 

Brian Mahoney stated that the check is in the mail for the $5,000 grant for the Tamarisk 

Coalition and glad to see the RFC is working on trails. 

 

There was no further public comment. 

 

Adjournment 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:30pm. 


